YOUNGSTOWN STATE UNIVERSITY

YOUNGSTOWN, OHIO 445556

MINUTES
Academic Deans' Council
February 15, 1983

Present: Provost Gillis, Associate Vice President McBriarty, Deans Dodge

10.

11.

12.

13.

Hotchkiss, McGraw, Richley, Ruggles, Scriven, Sutton, Yozwiak,
and Assistant Deans Pielemeier and West, Dr. Loch.

The minutes of the January 11, 1983 meeting were approved.

Dr. Gillis mentioned that the selling of Summer assignments is
illegal--Ohio Ethics Law - ORC 2921.43.

Dr. Gillis reviewed the subject of representation of the University.
A file is being maintained in the President's office on who is
representing the University.

Dr. Gillis opened up the discussion on coordination of dates for
lectures, colloquia, and symposia. It was emphasized that the
task was necessary for forward planning. Dr. Gillis volunteered
to bring up the subject with senior administration.

Dr. Gillis cited the new policy on computer equipment.

Dr. Gillis referred to the information on Summer Schedule approvals.

A general discussion was held on marketing the financial aid avail-
able from YSU.

The motion regarding an amplification of transcript revision was
approved. Statement enclosed. '

Dr. Yozwiak presented some changes in the "F to W" petition.

Dr. Scriven moved that following the last day for withdrawal, the
student if he/she desires can pick up the F to W petition at the
appropriate Dean's office. The motion was seconded and passed.
Dr. Scriven submitted a Summer Registration Calendar.

Dr. Gillis led discussion on the status of the Academiec Master Plan.

Dr. Gillis forewarned the Deans' Council about the changes in the
Honors Convocation.

APPROVED 4/12/83



Academic Deans' Council
Page 2
February 15, 1983

14. Dr. Yozwiak informed the Council about changes in Math 500 and 501.

15. Dr. Ruggles moved that the language changes for Credit/No Credit
accompanying the Math proposals be recommended and forwarded to
the appropriate Senate committee. The motion was seconded and

passed.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

TO Dr. Bernard T. Gillis, Provost - DATE_January 13, 1983

FT?(jhd V..A. Richley, Dean, C.A.S.T. (3321j . V@ifflf

SUBJECT Catalog Statement R_égarding Transcript Revision

The statement below is intended to convey the meaning the motion
approved at the January 11, 1983 Deans' Council meeting. 1 suggest it -
. be edited/revised as you and the secretary see fit and included in the
next set of minutes.

Following the awarding of a baccalaureate or an
associate degree, the students' transcript is intended
to retain a complete record of the students' academic
performance while earning that degree. Therefore, a
graduates' transcript may not be revised using RECAL-
CULATION OF POINT AVERAGE, “F" TO "W" PETITIONS or
STATUTE OF LIMITATIONS. This policy does not apply to
a student who has completed an associate degree and is
currently enrolled in a baccalaureate degree program.

VAR: js-

¢c: . Dean Yozwiak



